
New Laboratory Requisitions 
June 10, 2021

This information applies to: Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Directors of Nursing, Nurse Managers, Clinical 
Instructors/Educators, LTC, Lab Managers 

Please be advised that the Laboratory has modified all of our requisitions. The updated versions will all have “2021” in brackets 
next to the form name. Please ensure that you order the new forms to replace your existing supply as soon as possible. 

The old requisitions you have on hand must be returned to the nearest laboratory or destroyed at your site. Please do not 
continue to use the older version of the forms as this may result in a rejection of your request due to outdated test orders or 
insufficient information. 

Highlighted changes include but limited to: 

• New standalone form for Microbiology Serology requests

• Replacement for Monospot testing (See Monospot Testing memo)

• Blood request form now includes a listing of appointment numbers to call for all Laboratory sites

The requisitions can be found on the Provincial Laboratory Website: 

www.src.healthpei.ca/laboratory-requisitions 

For more information, contact: 

Dr. Kristen Mead, MD 
Medical Director 
Provincial Laboratory Services 
Health PEI 
902-894-2316

Brian Timmons BSC, MLT 
Director 
Provincial Laboratory Services 
Health PEI 
902-894-2964

CC:   Dr. Michael Gardam
         Corinne Rowswell

http://www.src.healthpei.ca/laboratory-requisitions

